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New Falls City Council member appointed 
(KLZA)-- A new Ward I City Council person was confirmed during the Monday
night Falls City Council meeting.

Mayor Shawna Bindle nominated Amber Holle to fill the seat left open when
Mike Dougherty resigned after accepting a job as an officer with the  Falls City
Police Department. 

Holle is the Executive Director of the Falls City Area Chamber of Commerce. She
will complete the remaining two years of the council term. 
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